
 

 

Greetings,  

The Canadian Association of Schools of Nursing (CASN) would like to thank the attendees, 
keynote speakers, presenters, planning committee members and sponsors who attended our 
first Canadian Nursing Virtual Education Conference.  This event was truly a special one! 

We are delighted to share with you that we had over 500 registered participants.   

As always, the current pandemic is all about adapting and innovating.  CASN redesigned the 
agenda from the ground up to ensure we could offer a variety of topics and presentations to 
help advance nursing education. The presentations were timely and informative. Nursing 
education research that is occurring in Canada is of high calibre and quality! 

We are pleased to share with you that the conference content will remain available until July 9, 
2021. You can access the virtual conference platform by using your conference login and 
password. 

If any of your colleagues missed attending CASN’s 2021 Canadian Nursing Virtual Education 
Conference and would like to view the presentations, they may register to do so until Monday, 
July 5, 2021. Details are available at: 

https://events.myconferencesuite.com/CASN_Education_Conference_2021_PC/reg/landing 

We look forward to seeing you in person at our next conference! 

In the meantime, on behalf of the CASN board and staff, I wish you well during these 
challenging times and hope everyone keeps safe.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Cynthia Baker, RN., PhD 
Executive Director, CASN 
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